
 

 

If you have a complaint 

You can request a meeting with the 
class teacher

You can request a meeting with the 
Principal

You can write to the chair of 
governors

You can write to the Education 
Authority

All matters of complaint must be 

dealt with in a calm and respectful 

manner as we operate a ZERO 

TOLERANCE ABUSE POLICY 


